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INVEST IN EDUCATION!

Our students and teachers deserve better support and more funding. My son's teacher this year
is AMAZING, but due to budget cuts, she won't be able to stay on for next year. Oregon's
class sizes and graduation rates are abysmal. The constant teacher turnover due to budget
limitations causes instability and makes it difficult to retain talented, dedicated teachers.

Please vote in support of HB 3427 and help get Oregon's educational system back on track.

Thank you,
Kelsae Stentzel
Beaverton, OR - Bethany Elementary
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